
New Shooting in U.S. State of
Illinois

Chicago, October 20 (RHC)-- In the U.S. state of Illinois, three people are in critical condition after a drive-
by shooting in Calumet City late Monday night.

Illinois police say that at least six people were wounded in the shooting that took place in a residential
area of Calumet.

Family members told CBS News that they had gathered at a home after a funeral, when someone drove
by and opened fire, striking people who were standing on a porch.
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